Robert Ervine

From: Lauren Morgan <LMorgan@deltaleasing.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2014 10:42 AM

To: Rep. Lindsey Holmes

Subject: HB360 - Please Include in Todays Committee Hearing

Representative Holmes,

I am writing today in support of HB360, which will protect all workers from the dangers of exposure to
secondhand smoke in the workplace. I live in Anchorage where I am protected in the workplace, but 50% of the
state IS NOT covered by a comprehensive smokefree workplace policy. Everyone deserves the right to breathe
smokefree air! Also, thank you for including e-cigarettes, which we are only now researching and we are
finding out that secondhand aerosol IS NOT simply harmless water vapor. Thank you.

Lauren Morgan
Office: 907.771.1300
Cell: 907.252.5185
Fax: 907.771.1380

E-mail: /morgan(@deltaleasing.com
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